
         The Del City North  
Neighborhood Watch  

  Community Bulletin No. 15 
Do You Oppose Building New Jail at 1901 E Grand Blvd 

If you haven’t let it be known,  

Take 5 Minutes…Make Your Voice Heard 
The following is a protest letter that you can copy, then sign it and send to Oklahoma 

City Officials. Feel free to forward this message for action to everyone in Oklahoma 

County who opposes this location for a new jail. We expect council to vote on this issue 

at their May 21 Meeting. 

Copy This Letter: 
To David Holt, Mayor, Oklahoma City, 

To All Oklahoma City Council Members, 

 

Please be advised that the undersigned, a resident of Oklahoma County, opposes the 

construction of a new jail facility, adjacent to the Del City West boundary at 1901 E. 

Grand Blvd for the following reasons. 

1) This location for a jail will adversely affect thousands of residents and multiple 

businesses in Del City and Crooked Oak neighborhoods.  

2) The county does not have the funds to build it, let alone provide support 

infrastructure and long term maintenance. 

3) There is currently no city, county or public infrastructure in the area to support 

the security and logistics of a new jail.  

4) There is no plan developed and adopted by the city, county or public to move 

agencies or infrastructure and establish a necessary transportation hub to 

support a new jail location. 

5) There is no confirmed agreement for how the county court will staff and support 

this new location. 

6) There is no plan how to incorporate the Maps4 Diversity Hub into this area. 

Sign your name  

Enter your address 

Send your emails to: 
mayor@okc.gov, ward1@okc.gov, ward2@okc.gov, ward3@okc.gov, ward4@okc.gov, ward5@okc.gov, 

ward6@okc.gov, ward7@okc.gov, ward8@okc.gov 
 

mailto:mayor@okc.gov
mailto:ward1@okc.gov
mailto:ward2@okc.gov
mailto:ward3@okc.gov,%20ward4@okc.gov
mailto:ward5@okc.gov
mailto:ward6@okc.gov
mailto:ward7@okc.gov
mailto:ward8@okc.gov

